
A call for help from the Mitchell Plateau
The original page which was at this address was a copy of a letter from someone at the
Kandiwal Community on the Mitchell Plateau appealing for help in a dispute with the Western
Australian government. I published that letter in good faith as I believed that the local people
deserved to be heard.

At the request of the community, that letter has now been removed.


